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12th September 2022 

 

Dear Liverymen 

 

I am writing to reflect profound sorrow at the death of Her Majesty the Queen. For 

many of us she has been our Queen throughout our lives and through a myriad of 

challenges and changes during her reign. 

 

Her Majesty consistently demonstrated tireless dedication, devotion to duty and 

service to her people delivered with warmth, integrity, a smile and a sense of humour. 

As a result of this she created an invaluable measure of stability in our society. 

 

The Company has been privileged to produce a variety of magnificent lead planters 

for Her Majesty over many years. The last of these was recently placed at the Royal 

Household Cricket Ground at Windsor Castle to mark her Platinum Jubilee. These 

Planters will demonstrate the loyalty and devotion of The Worshipful Company of 

Plumbers to Her Majesty in perpetuity. 

 

National mourning continues until morning after Her Majesty’s funeral on 19th 

September; some changes have necessarily been made to Company activities during 

this period and some postponed (admission interviews and the Plumbers Table). 

 

As we emerge into a new era The Worshipful Company of Plumbers is fully 

committed to loyally support His Majesty King Charles III and his Queen Consort, an 

Honorary Liveryman of The Company and to whom I have written on behalf of the 

Company. 

 

God save the King and the Queen Consort 

 

 


